"Sarah Schoenbach" <sschoenbach@nrdc.org> "rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/16/2006 3:02 pm

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 16, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

REVIEWED BY COMMISSIONERS	Nex
RIC CAMPBELL PC	See
TED BOYER	
RON ALLEN	

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Sarah Schoenbach 9 Birch Street Great Neck, NY 11023-2302 USA sschoenbach@nrdc.org

"Lisa Catapano" < lcatapano@nrdc.org>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/16/2006 3:12 pm

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 16, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Lisa Catapano 324 S State St Salt Lake City, UT 84111-2321 USA lcatapano@nrdc.org

"George Mierisch" <georgemierisch@hotmail.com>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 9:02 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

George Mierisch 3165 South 500 East Salt Lake City, UT 84106-1238 USA georgemierisch@hotmail.com

"Trevor Salter" <ts-212@hotmail.com>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 9:02 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Trevor Salter 475 W 300 N Provo, UT 84601-2756 USA ts_212@hotmail.com

"Marie Overall" <kimarieoverall@hotmail.com> "rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/17/2006 9:02 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Marie Overall 3165 South 500 East Salt Lake City, UT 84106-1238 USA kimarieoverall@hotmail.com

"Stephen Peterson" <cllslp@msn.com>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 9:22 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Stephen Peterson 316 N 400 E Logan, UT 84321-4115 USA cllslp@msn.com

"Ryan Miller" <rmiller@azteca.com>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 9:22 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Ryan Miller 1477 S 500 E Salt Lake City, UT 84105-2046 USA rmiller@azteca.com

"Ryan Miller" <rmiller@azteca.com>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 9:22 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Ryan Miller 1477 S 500 E Salt Lake City, UT 84105-2046 USA rmiller@azteca.com

"brian Ellison" <bri>brian-r-ellison@yahoo.com> "rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/17/2006 9:32 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

brian Ellison 6884 South Nye Drive salt lake city, UT 84121-3114 USA brian_r_ellison@yahoo.com

"Susan Egbert" <BLKWLFSMLG@AOL.COM> "rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/17/2006 9:42 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Susan Egbert 4455 N 3800 W Morgan, UT 84050-9403 USA BLKWLFSMLG@AOL.COM

"Nanette Morgan"

"londeboarder@yahoo.com> "rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/17/2006 9:42 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Nanette Morgan 7530 Brookbend Ln Sandy, UT 84093-6100 USA blondeboarder@yahoo.com

"Ray Spilsbury" <rays@risingstarlc.com>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 9:42 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Ray Spilsbury 5 Matterhorn Circle Park City, UT 84098-5222 USA rays@risingstarlc.com

"Donna Cozzo" <cozzo-donna@hotmail.com> "rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/17/2006 9:42 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Donna Cozzo 150 S. 300 East #308 Salt Lake City, UT 84111-2086 USA cozzo_donna@hotmail.com

"Mary Ann Hess" <hessswallowhhayes@yahoo.com>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 9:42 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Mary Ann Hess 1002 South 1000 East Salt Lake City, UT 84105-1429 USA hessswallowhhayes@yahoo.com

"Megan Dever" <megan@skisolitude.com>
"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/17/2006 9:42 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Megan Dever 3945 South Wasatch #212 Salt Lake City, UT 84124-2247 USA megan@skisolitude.com

"Alexander Dolowitz" <adolowitz@yahoo.com> "rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/17/2006 9:52 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Alexander Dolowitz 4435 S 900 E Salt Lake City, UT 84124-2450 USA adolowitz@yahoo.com

"Carrie Ewing" <ewinghut@msn.com>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 10:02 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Carrie Ewing 431 W 2575 N Sunset, UT 84015-2322 USA ewinghut@msn.com

"Dennis Ambruso" <bogie-denns54@hotmail.com>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 10:03 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Dennis Ambruso 224 N Scenic Dr W Washington, UT 84780-1828 USA bogie denns54@hotmail.com

"Jean Arnold" <jeanarnold@comcast.net>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 10:12 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair **Public Service Commission** Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality. consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Jean Arnold 1220 E 400 S Salt Lake City, UT 84102-3219 USA jeanarnold@comcast.net

From: "Bryan Brewster" <shdwyldcat@comcast.net>
To: "rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date: 8/17/2006 10:12 am

Subject: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Bryan Brewster 1621 W 8600 S West Jordan, UT 84088-9212 USA shdwyldcat@comcast.net

"Kim Tietje" <tietje4@comcast.net>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 10:12 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Kim Tietje 1490 E 8425 S Sandy, UT 84093-1352 USA tietje4@comcast.net

"Elma Thomas" <EMTabbw@aol.com>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 10:23 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Elma Thomas PO Box 573 Provo, UT 84603-0573 USA EMTabbw@aol.com

"Heidi Mitchell" <heidimit@color-country.net>
"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/17/2006 10:32 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Heidi Mitchell PO Box 750204 Torrey, UT 84775-0204 USA heidimit@color-country.net

"Ben Mates" <benimates@att.net>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 10:32 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I am a Utah resident and I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Ben Mates 2879 Filmore St Salt Lake City, UT 84106-3554 USA benjmates@att.net

"Barbara Schimpf" <barbs@certifiedinsurance.net>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 10:32 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair **Public Service Commission** Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality. consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Barbara Schimpf PO Box 261 Cedar City, UT 84721-0261 **USA** barbs@certifiedinsurance.net

"mieke, andy schoenberg" <4miekandy@comcast.net>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 10:32 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

mieke, andy schoenberg 3690 E Millcreek Rd Salt Lake City, UT 84109-3859 USA 4miekandy@comcast.net

"K. Rozzetti" <rozzetti@att.net>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 10:52 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

K. Rozzetti 45 Cordelia Ave Salt Lake City, UT 84115-3509 USA rozzetti@att.net

"Fran Farrell" <franimals@kanab.net>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 10:52 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Fran Farrell 5151 Rockledge Ln Kanab, UT 84741-4113 USA franimals@kanab.net

"C. Jean Varney" < jean@varneys.us>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 11:12 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

C. Jean Varney 3181 Teton Dr Salt Lake City, UT 84109-2330 USA jean@varneys.us

"Marie Overall" <kimarieoverall@hotmail.com> "rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/17/2006 11:32 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Marie Overall 3165 South 500 East Salt Lake City, UT 84106-1238 USA kimarieoverall@hotmail.com

"Eleanor Kelly" <etk0706@westminstercollege.edu>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 11:42 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Eleanor Kelly PO Box 4436 Park City, UT 84060-4436 USA etk0706@westminstercollege.edu

"Virginia Curtis Lee, Esq." <lee2sky@msn.com> "rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/17/2006 11:52 am

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Virginia Curtis Lee, Esq. 1458 Princeton Ave Salt Lake City, UT 84105-1923 USA lee2sky@msn.com

"Christa Powell" < Christa Powell@intermountainmail.org>

To:

<jpalmer@utah.gov>, <Inelson@utah.gov>, <rcampb...</pre>

Date:

8/17/2006 12:15 pm

Subject: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

Dear Gov. Huntsman, Ms. Nelson, Mr. Campbell and Mr. Warnick,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Christa Powell Muller 306 Steep Mountain Draper, Utah 84020 (801)619-8632

"Brandon Archibald" <ecua-archie@yahoo.com> "rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/17/2006 1:22 pm

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Brandon Archibald 416 S 700 W Brigham City, UT 84302-2861 USA ecua_archie@yahoo.com

"Shireen Khazeni" <skhistory@aol.com>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 1:52 pm

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Shireen Khazeni 875 Donner Way Apt 1201 Salt Lake City, UT 84108-2139 USA skhistory@aol.com

"Lisa Killen" <zumpft@aol.com>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 2:02 pm

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Lisa Killen PO Box 413 Springdale, UT 84767-0413 USA zumpft@aol.com

"fritz bachman" <fritzbachman@yahoo.com> "rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/17/2006 2:22 pm

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

fritz bachman 3198 S. 300 East #15 Salt Lake City, UT 84115-3952 USA fritzbachman@yahoo.com

"Michelle Bettinger" <michellebettinger@msn.com>

To:

"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

Date:

8/17/2006 2:42 pm

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Michelle Bettinger 454 Kensington Ave Salt Lake City, UT 84115-1720 USA michellebettinger@msn.com

"Jon Hager" <stormcrow60@xmission.com>
"rcampbell@utah.gov" <rcampbell@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/17/2006 4:52 pm

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Jon Hager 11760 South 1300 west Riverton, UT 84065-7843 USA stormcrow60@xmission.com August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,



200 0.8 17 19 12: 45

034307

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

robert speiser 799 e 3800 n Provo, UT 84604-4705 USA August 17, 2006

Richard M. Campbell, Chair Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Mr. Campbell,

Please strongly support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission.

As a Utah resident, I believe that Utah should take this important step in the right direction. We need to join the many states working to correct utility rate-setting policies that currently discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthler environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as failing demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthler environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

Again, please support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Richard Spotts
1125 W. Emerald Orive
St George, UT 84770-6026
USA